
16 June 2010 

City of Pasadena 
Historic Preservation Commission 
James Ipekjian, Chair 

Dear Jim: 

As you know, my wife and I have been planning to move to Albuquerque, New Mexico. 
After a slow start, things are now moving fast. Our home of 3 1 years has now sold and 
we purchased a house in Albuquerque last ~ h u r s d a ~ ;  with July 1 5th being our last day in 
Pasadena. 

I regret that I must resign the HPC effective July 1 ''. Last year, when I put in motion an 
application for membership, I had absolutely not idea that I would ever leave Pasadena. 
Serving on the HPC had been a desire of mine for many, many years, and 1 have enjoyed 
every moment of my brief tenure. 

The June 21" meeting, during which I will be delighted to recuse myself from discussion 
on the proposed Annandale Road Landmark District, will be may last. 

My thanks to you, to the other Commissioners, and to City Staff for your support and for 
sharing your knowledge of Pasadena. 

I will keep my eye on Pasadena and surely be back from time to time. 

Sincerely yours, 

Paul R. Secord 
80 Annandale Road 
Pasadena, CA 9 1 105 

cc: Jeff Cronin, Principal Planner 
Bill Bogaard, Mayor 
Ann Scheid 
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